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Dear friends
 

Happy New Year and greetings from UK.
 

Arrived back and have moved mum into her flat. Enjoying sharing with her in this new stage and thank God that she is able to make this move and hope she can manage and be happy.
 

As I mentioned in a previous email just before I came home I received the keys to a new property for Shalom.  It is an exciting project which will keep me and the team busy on my return.
 

If you would like to make a donation for the purchase of this house, which will enable the Shalom project to develop and serve more children with special needs, send cheques to Phil Tadman at SAMS GB,  Tunbridge Wells office designated to Shalom building Fund,  Lima, Peru and made payable to SAMS or South American Mission Society. Phil will keep me informed and I will be in touch with news and advances once I am back in Lima in a couple of weeks.
 

Check out the blog with latest news
www.patinperulatest.blogspot.com
 

Blessings for 2010
 

Pat
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